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With the hope of increasing the number of missions in Brazil, we held a two-day online seminar on June 

13 and 14, 2020. With the hope of increasing the number of missions in Brazil, we held a two-day online 

seminar on June 13 and 14, 2020. We had 140 participants who came to study on how to be a pioneer and 

bring new life to others. 

 

This year 6 new couples took on missions in Brazil, most of them are 2nd generation couples. In addition 

to these missionaries, who are undergoing qualification, 14 more people are preparing to be missionaries, 

totaling 20 new missions. 

 

Sub Regional Leader Rev. Koichi Sasaki, the Presidents of other organizations such as WFWP, YSP, 

UPF and the national vice presidents gave lectures at this seminar. They gave guidelines on how to begin 

and share their public life experiences. 

 

 


